
To whom it may concern: 

I am in favor of Bill HB0799. We now know that the COVID vaccines do not prevent transmission of the 

virus, therefore should not be required as a condition of employment. It should be an individual’s choice 

whether or not to get vaccinated, certainly not up to that person’s employer. 
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